
From: Debbie Varnell <wdv1@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 10:36 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
I am against the Northern Pass project but if it is to be, it should definitely be buried in the Concord area.  This is 
surely going to be a blight on the NH landscape overall.  Please fight this. 
Debbie Varnell 
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